
 

        
Jesus lives in us, our families, our school, our Church, our world. Jesus is our guide, let us follow Him     

At St Margaret Clitherow School we are committed to Safeguarding Children   
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Wednesday 13th May 2020 

Dear Parents 
 
I hope you are continuing to keep safe and well.  
 
Thank you for your patience during this challenging time.  
 
Earlier this week, schools received further guidance from the Government and this has allowed the Senior 
Leadership Team and Governors to plan for the phased return for some of our children. You can find that 
guidance here: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers  
 
It remains an unsettling time for us all, but rest assured we will be doing everything we can to make sure we 
are ready to safely welcome back the children from Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 from the 1st June. It 
is highly likely that the children will return on a part time basis (one week in school and one week at home).  
 
I know that there will be many worries and concerns from our school community. Once we have finalised our 
risk assessment, we will share it with you, and this will hopefully answer any questions you may have and allay 
any concerns. I am in school every day should you need to speak to me about anything.  
 
I would like to thank you for your support over the last few months. Please continue to use our school website 
should you need it to support home learning. Please continue to send in your photos for us to share with the 
whole school community.  
 
God Bless and stay safe 

 
Miss Puccio 
Headteacher 
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Carmela Puccio (B.A Hons) 
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